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26th February 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
As part of our topic work on ancient Greece this term, we have booked a visit to the Ure Museum in 
Reading. The children will be taking part in an interactive workshop and taking a closer look at some of the 
artefacts. Classes will be going as follows: Sycamore – 12th March 2019, Aspen – 18th March 2019 and 
Silver Birch – 22nd March.  
 
The cost of the trip will be £8.80 per child. Please complete the attached form and return it to school, along 
with the money by Monday 4th March 2019. In line with the Governors’ Charging Policy this is a voluntary 
contribution and if we do not receive sufficient funds, the trip may not be viable and will be cancelled. 

Your child will need to wear school uniform for the trip and bring appropriate outdoor wear, e.g. a warm 
coat. As we will be back in school by about 12.30, normal lunch arrangements will apply.  
 
Regards, 
 
 
The Upper Junior Team 
 
 

 
Year 5 and 6 trip to the Ure Museum 

 
 

Child’s Name:                                                                          Class:                                                                                   

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to the Ure Museum in Reading as above  [        ] 

Signed:                                                                                        Date:  

Print:                                                                                            Relationship to Child: 

 

 
 

Number I can be contacted on during the day: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


